
Dear TA friends, 
 
As the saying goes 'The early bird catches the worm', we in TA would like to install the culture of being punctual. Therefore, we will be rewarding those who 

arrives and register their attendance for this Saturday's Gala Dinner before 6PM with the chance to win the Early Bird Lucky Draw! After which, for those 
who had won the Early Bird Lucky Draw, they will still be entitled for other lucky draws happening during the Gala Dinner. 
 

 


